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Moreover, her temperament is comparable to the goddess.

What?

Is this goddess of light fake?

Hearing this, whether it was Terry or the soldiers on both sides, their 
expressions changed drastically.

She thought that the twelve paladins were specifically called by her to guard 
Storm City, but she never expected that the situation would change so that people
were caught off guard. This goddess of light turned out to be a fake.

In this way, the Twelve Paladins were enemies with her, which was too 
advantageous for him.

Thinking about it, Terry was inexplicably excited.

"Say!" At this time, the golden lion glared at Yuri, no doubt: "Who are you? Why 
do you want to pretend to be the goddess?"

"I will pretend to be whoever I like to pretend to be." Yuri said flatly: "You 
can't control it. !"

Now that her identity was revealed, Yuri didn't bother to hide it.

Huh!

Upon hearing this, the golden lion was furious, and said coldly: "Okay, very 
good, in this case, you will be obedient and let us catch you!" The voice fell, 
and the golden lion exploded with sacred power, and within a short time, the 
whole body instantly formed a horrible breath. storm.

In the next second, the golden lion clenched his fists, like a cannonball and 
came directly towards Yuri.

The golden lion was so fast that Yuri couldn't avoid it, but she didn't panic at 
all, patted lightly and greeted him.

boom!

The fist and palm force touched, and there was a dull vibration, and the 
surrounding air was Distorted. At this moment, the golden lion's body trembled, 
and the volley was shaken back more than 100 meters.

And Yuri just shook her delicate body slightly.

Obviously, Yuri had the upper hand in the fight just now.

Although the golden lion is the strength of the holy god, Yuri is the body of the
celestial spirit, gathering the spiritual energy between the heaven and the 
earth, and of course the golden lion is not her opponent.



So strong!

At this moment, the golden lion only felt bored. After steadying his figure, he 
looked at Yuri in shock and anger, with incredible anger on his face!

This... This woman is so powerful.

Sigh!

Seeing this scene, everyone below was also stunned.

This fake goddess of light is so powerful, even the Paladin is not her opponent?

At the same time, the remaining eleven Paladins also frowned secretly with a 
solemn expression.

"The strength of the goddess of light is not very good." Yuri floated in the air,
smiled lightly, and spoke softly.

To be honest, Yuri's heart is kind, she wouldn't be ridiculing, but she was 
affected a bit by being with Darryl for so long.

hateful!

Golden Lion's face flushed, and it was indescribably ugly. With so many people 
present and being so despised by this woman

In the next second, Golden Lion was too lazy to talk nonsense, flew up and rushed
towards Yuri again!

"Golden Lion, let's deal with her together." The other eleven paladins spoke one 
after another, and then quickly rushed to see a golden figure flashing, quickly 
surrounding Yuri.

Seeing the twelve Paladins taking action together, Yuri did not dare to despise 
her, bit her lips tightly and said, "Are you coming together? Very good!"

When the voice fell, a terrifying breath burst out of Yuri's body. In a moment, 
the surrounding air seemed to be stagnant. Immediately she fought fiercely with 
the twelve paladins.

Sigh!

Seeing the fierce battle in front of me, everyone below was stunned.

I saw that Yuri and the Twelve Paladins continued to shuttle in the air, causing 
the sky to be surging, like the end of the world, which shocked people.

And many men are feasting their eyes!

Yuri's face is exquisite, and her figure is even more perfect. At this moment, 
she is fighting in midair with the twelve paladins. The charming curves appear 
and disappear from time to time. Many of the men below had eyes on them.
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In an instant, half an hour passed, the Twelve Paladins still failed to defeat 
Yuri, and Yuri still couldn't break out of their siege.

In the beginning, Yuri was able to deal with it calmly with her light and quick 
posture, but gradually she couldn't stop her, her delicate face was pale.

To be honest, if you fight alone, none of the Twelve Paladins is Yuri's opponent,
but the combined power is amazing.

boom!

Finally, taking advantage of Yuri's inattention, the golden lion rushed over from
the back and slapped her on the shoulder. She saw Yuri's body trembled and fell 
from the air.

After landing, Yuri hadn't stabilized her figure, the remaining eleven holy 
knights had gathered around and tied Yuri's five flowers.

Sigh!

Seeing this scene, the defenders in Storm City were all taken aback.

After that, Yuri was arrested. How could the tens of thousands of troops in the 
city stop the hundreds of thousands of coalition forces?

The hundreds of thousands of coalition forces outside the city were extremely 
excited.

Especially Terry, unspeakable excited

At this moment, the golden lion slowly came over and said to Terry: "You are the 
commander of the coalition army. This woman pretends to be the goddess of light. 
She is extremely sinful and will be handed over to you now!"

When she came out of the temple of light, Yalena specifically told that if she 
finds a woman who impersonates herself, she disposes of it on the spot, and she 
doesn't need to bring it back to the Temple of Light.

Now that Yuri was caught, the Golden Lion wanted to kill on the spot, but so many
people around watched. Considering his identity and the prestige of the Temple of
Light, the Golden Lion held it back and decided to hand it over to Terry.

"Understood, Your Excellency Paladin!" Terry was taken aback and nodded quickly.

The Golden Lion stopped talking nonsense, and gave a few more words, then took 
the other Paladins and left quickly.

"Come here!"

As soon as his front foot left, Terry ordered to his men next to him: 



"Immediately lock up this woman, and the others, follow me to siege the city!" 
The

voice fell, and a few soldiers walked over and tied Yuri and took her down.

Wow!

At the same time, hundreds of thousands of coalition forces, under the leadership
of Terry, launched an offensive towards Storm City.

"Retreat... let's retreat, quickly retreat..."

Seeing this scene, the defenders in Storm City were terrified one by one. Then, I
didn't know who shouted, and then, many soldiers Abandoned the city and fled, 
with a face full of fear!

No one is stupid. Everyone has seen it. Yuri was caught, and this battle could 
not be fought. Even if Yuri is a fake goddess of light, her strength is 
unfathomable, and even she was caught. What happened to this battle? beat? !

..... the

other side!

Knowing that Darryl was strategizing, repelling hundreds of thousands of 
coalition forces, and once again defended Amatera City, Abel was very happy, and 
took Darryl to Wangche to meet the king.

Tina and Bill also accompanied them.

At this time, the luxurious and elegant palace hall was filled with a joyous 
atmosphere.

The king sat there with a smile on his face.

Abel, Bill, Tina, and the other City Lords sat down one by one, looking happy.

Since the start of the war, the Principality has won successive battles. Is it 
possible to be unhappy?

At this time, everyone did not know that Storm City, which was occupied a few 
days ago, had been breached by another coalition of the five Mainlands. Not only 
that, Yuri's false identity was exposed and arrested.

Facing the pleasant atmosphere in front of him, Darryl sat there, but his 
expression was indifferent.

"Your Majesty!" At

this time, Abel stood up and said politely to the king: "The ability to hold 
Amatera these two times depends on this Mr. Danny." As he said, he pointed to 
Darryl next to him.

Huh!
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word fell, no matter it was the king or the other city lord's eyes, they all 
focused on Darryl.

This person is dressed ordinary, what ability does he have to defend the city of 
Amatera twice in a row?

However, at this moment, Bill stood up and said disapprovingly: "Abel, I think 
you have a little praise for this silly guy. Amatera City avoided the war twice. 
This silly guy did participate, but you said it was all him. The credit is a bit 
exaggerated." After

speaking, Bill explained the situation in detail.

At the same time, the gaze that looked at Darryl was full of disdain and 
contempt.

This guy is just lucky, what can be the credit?

Wow!

Knowing the details, whether it was the king or others, it was an uproar.

With the strength of the Holy King, this person killed the man of the Holy Lord's
strength?

Moreover, they also advocated stationing troops on the hillside and defeating 
hundreds of thousands of coalition forces with ease.....huh

!

Feeling the eyes of everyone, Darryl smiled slightly, and said to the king: "Your
Majesty, this City Master Bill is right. Amatera City can avoid the war twice, 
thanks to the efforts of the soldiers of Amatera City, and I , It's just good 
luck."

Darryl didn't think of any rewards, so he didn't bother to explain.

After all, Feng Shui is very difficult to explain clearly to these people.

"Sir..." At

this moment, Abel was a little anxious, very much for Darryl's injustice. But as 
soon as he said two words, he was interrupted by Darryl's eyes.

"Ha ha!"

Finally, the king reacted, looked at Darryl with a smile, nodded and said: "No 
matter what the truth is, Amatera City can keep it!"

Seriously, the king can't see what Darryl has. It's special, but he trusts Abel 



very much. Since he is a talent recommended by Abel, he can't be wrong.

As he said, the king said to the maid next to him: "Give Mr. Danny a glass of 
wine!"

"Yes, Your Majesty." The

voice fell, and the maid hurried over and poured a glass of wine for Darryl.

"Today, our daily Principality, to complete the great cause of reunification, is 
precisely when we employ people." The king looked at Darryl with a smile, and 
said slowly: "And Abel also respects you very much. I declare that from now on, 
you will be treated as Duke."

Wow!

Suddenly, there was an uproar in the hall.

Abel and Tina both smiled, very happy for Darryl!

However, Bill and the other City Lords were shocked, and the eyes that looked at 
Darryl were full of hostility.

A commoner, being able to drink with the king in the hall is already a great 
grace.

And now, the king has given him the title of duke.

This kid, how can He Do that?

If you were someone else, you would be overjoyed to get such a reward.

However, Darryl had a calm face and smiled at the king: "Thank you, Your 
Majesty!" To be honest, Darryl didn't want to be a duke, but the king had already
spoken. If he refused, it would be too shameful.

What?

Hearing Darryl's response, Bill and the several City Lords all had their 
expressions startled, and each of them was immediately frightened.

This silly guy is really rude.

Your Majesty named the Duke, but he didn't even know that he knelt down to thank 
you, and just sat there and didn't move. It was so unruly!

At this time, the king also frowned secretly, but he was in a good mood today, so
he didn't bother with Darryl.

Chapter 3364

"Everyone!" At



this time, the king looked around and smiled slightly: "During this time, we have
made great successes in the Principality. Today, let's celebrate."

Then, the king raised his glass.

For a time, all the city masters also toasted one after another.

"Your Majesty!"

At this time, Bill stood up and smiled at the king: "Today is so happy, why not 
let Tomita paint something great, how about it?"

He said, he smiled and looked at the side Tomita.

Tomita is the city lord of Lingyun City and a famous painter in the Principality 
of the Day, and he has a good relationship with Bill.

Huh!

When the voice fell, the eyes of other city owners also gathered on the banquet, 
one by one echoed and applauded.

"Yes, Tomita is here to make a painting."

"It's been a long time since I saw Tomita painting..."

"It's a rare opportunity today!"

With everyone's pursuit, Tomita slowly stood up and smiled at the king: "Since 
everyone is so interested, let me make a painting on the spot!"

"Okay!" The

king nodded with a slight smile, and then ordered people to prepare a drawing 
plan, as well as pen, ink and paper. I saw that the pen is a beautiful quill, as 
there is no brush in this Roland mainland.

Painting?

At this moment, Darryl's heart moved, and he was also intrigued.

When he was a young master at the Darryl family, Darryl had learned Eastern and 
Western painting, which was quite accomplished. At this time, he wanted to see 
the painting art of Roland Mainland.

Soon, everything was ready, Tomita picked up the quill and began to paint 
seriously.

For a time, whether it was the king or the city masters like Bill, they all 
looked at it seriously, and their faces were full of expectation.

You should know that Tomita's painting art is not only famous in the Principality
of the Sun, but also in the entire Roland continent. As long as the paintings he 
paints, they must be classics.



In contrast, Darryl had a leisurely look.

A few minutes later, under the gaze of everyone, Tomita finally drew a landscape 
map, smiling at the king and said: "Your Majesty, this is the landscape map I 
drew. It means that we can pass day by day to unify the mainland, mountains and 
rivers. Everlasting!" As he

said, Tomita lifted the scroll for everyone around him to appreciate.

I saw the landscape on the scroll, the majestic mountains, the gurgling water, 
and the ingenious outline of the distant and close scenes, which is a rare 
masterpiece.

Wow!

Suddenly, Bill and the other City Lords stared at the scroll closely, and 
couldn't help but admire them.

"Good painting!"

"The mountains and rivers are immortal, the implication is so good."

"It's really worthy of being the first painter of our Principality of the Day. 
It's amazing..."

Under the admiration of everyone around, the king also nodded his head in 
approval, his eyes open. Appreciation, laughed and said: "Haha, good, Tomita's 
painting is very good, it means that the mountains and rivers are forever, very 
appropriate, not bad."

Uh!

Seeing this scene, Darryl couldn't help but laugh.

Fuck, just this kind of painter can also be called a masterpiece? In mainland 
World Universe, this is at best the level of a middle school art class!

"Huh!"

Darryl's expression, the people around didn't pay much attention, but Bill looked
at him. All of a sudden, Bill's face was gloomy, unable to suppress the anger in 
his heart.

"Danny!" In the next second, Bill finally couldn't help but shouted at Darryl 
angrily: "What are you laughing at? Do people like you know how to paint?" When 
the

king just now made him a duke, Bill I was very upset, and at this moment, seeing 
Darryl laughing at his friend again, I couldn't help it.

Stupid!

In the face of Bill's anger, Darryl cursed secretly, then smiled and said: "If 



you can laugh, I can't laugh?" When

he said this, Darryl didn't care.

"you..."
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Bill's face flushed, and he didn't know how to refute it for a while.

At this time, the king looked at Darryl and couldn't help but said: "What? Mr. 
Danny, do you know how to paint?"

"A little bit!" Darryl nodded.

The king smiled slightly: "Then what do you think of Tomita's painting?" As he 
said, his eyes were full of expectation.

Darryl slowly stood up, looked at Tomita's landscape drawings, and said lightly: 
"The painter is fine, but the artistic conception is not enough. In general, it's
just average!"

What?

generally?

Hearing this, no matter it was the king, everyone present was stunned.

This silly guy, with a big tone, dare to comment on Tomita's paintings in this 
way.

"It's really interesting!"

Finally, Bill reacted and glared at Darryl. "You seem to know what you are 
talking about. Do you know who he is? The Province of Sun, and even the entire 
Roland Continent, the most influential. A powerful painter."

At the same time, the other city owners around could not help but criticize one 
after another.

"Yes, don't pretend to understand!"

"I see this guy, he is really rebellious" 

The most influential painter?

Hearing these words, Darryl smiled lightly, too lazy to argue.

At this time, Tina next to him was also a little anxious, and gently pulled 
Darryl: "Danny, don't talk nonsense."

Although this Danny does have a lot of advantages, you can't comment Tomita's 
paintings. like that. 



Darryl smiled and motioned to Tina not to be nervous.

"

Danny!" At this moment, Tomita also reacted, staring at Darryl, and slowly said: 
"You said my paintings are so and so. It seems that you are very accomplished in 
painting!"

Darryl scratched. He scratched his head and said humbly: "I don't dare to be 
accomplished, that's just I have a little understanding."

Haha...

Hearing this, Bill and many people around couldn't help but burst into laughter.

This guy, so soon?

At this moment, Bill couldn't conceal his contempt, and sneered at Darryl: "I 
think you don't understand anything. If you don't understand, don't talk 
nonsense, so as not to be ashamed!"

At the same time, several people around also They all nodded one after another.

"That's... Don't talk nonsense in the future!"

"I thought it was too good."

"I think this man has just become a duke, and he is a little forgetful..."

Hearing everyone's words, Tomita smiled.

In the next second, Tomita looked at Darryl with a generous gesture: "Okay, since
you said that, I won't care about you anymore. If you are interested and want to 
learn painting in the future, I can teach you. !"

You teach me?

Hearing this, Darryl couldn't help but laughed: "Tomita, to be honest, your 
paintings are really average, so don't put on weight!" To be honest, if Tomita 
even say this, Darryl will have been silent even though He wouldn't be true to 
him. but his high-profile posture made Darryl feel very upset.

Huh!

Hearing this, Tomita froze there, his face extremely ugly.

Mad, this guy really doesn't know how to praise.

At the same time, the entire hall also exploded.

"It's crazy..."

"This Danny, I really don't know how to talk.."



Even Abel and Tina's expressions changed, and they suddenly became anxious.

Soon, Tomita reacted, almost furious, and said coldly at Darryl: "Very good, very
good, listen to your words, your realm in painting is higher than mine?, in that 
case, I Just ask you to draw a picture on the spot, and let me tell you my 
advice!"


